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The United States Government is disappointed that the Hungarian government
and CEU have not concluded an agreement that would allow the university to
continue its U.S.-accredited programs in Hungary.

Since the Hungarian government amended its law on higher education in April
2017, we have worked diligently with both parties to find a solution that
would allow CEU to preserve these programs in Hungary.

The United States values the role that CEU and other American educational
institutions play in building connections between the Hungarian and American
people and strengthening the transatlantic bond. The departure of these U.S.-
accredited programs from Hungary will be a loss for the CEU community, for
the United States, and for Hungary.
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